Wendover Community Swey ~
We Waut Your Input

Nevada Health Centers is seeking Wendover
community input regarding you and your
family’s primary healthcare needs. We have
developed a short survey to collect important
information to help us best address your needs.

The survey will open on Friday, June 9 and will
remain open until Monday, June 19.

We encourage you to take a few minutes to share your input.
You can participate in the survey through the link posted below:

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/wendoversurvey

Since 1999, Nevada Health Centers has been serving family
healthcare needs of the Wendover community with a
primary care health center located at 925 Wells Avenue.
The health center is open Monday through Friday and
accepts most private insurance, Medicaid, Medicare, Women'’s
Health Connection and Nevada Check-Up and offers a sliding fee
schedule based on income for patients who do not have insurance.
Services provided at the health center include family medicine,
pediatric care, women'’s health services, preventative health and
wellness, care for minor illnesses and much more.

Thauk you for taking time
to share your valuable input.
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